OPEN SPACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE STAFF REPORT

MEETING DATE:

September 24, 2012

AGENDA ITEM NUMBER:

3A

STAFF:

Juan F. Guzman, Open Space Manager

REQUEST:

For Discussion Only: Presentation by Katie McGibbon on the results of a cleanup activity conducted on Sunday, June 24, 2012, from Deer Run Road to the bridge to Sedge Road on Deer Run

Road.

GENERAL DISCUSSION:

Staff is pleased to inform the Committee that Katie McGibbon, probably our youngest volunteer, and her family conducted a cleanup activity on Sunday, June 24, 2012, from 9:00 a.m. to around 2:00 p.m. Friends in the community assembled at the Ambrose Natural Area and were provided with plastic bags and gloves. After a safety discussion and general comments about the Open Space Program, we engaged in a thorough cleanup of the area within the right-of-way from Deer Run Road Bridge in the north up the hill to Sedge Drive in the south. The trash collected was bagged and placed along the edge of the right-of-way for subsequent pickup by the Parks staff. On behalf of the Open Space Advisory Committee and residents of Carson City, many thanks to

Katie and her family.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: This item is for discussion only. No action may be taken at this

time.





